

Service Name: **ASPLEY** Date: 27/01/2017 Phone: 0412 203 004

## What we've been up to in the past fortnight!

Our Summer Holidays were a great success, with trips to Lone Pine, The movies, Bounce and Ten Pin bowling.

The children experimented with science, cooked delicious snacks, played many games of dodgeball, built fantastic Lego creations and painted many pictures.

## What we have planned for the next fortnight!

For the next few weeks the educators are carrying out orientation with the new children and establishing routines and guidelines. This is done through group and individual discussions with the children.

**Service Updates:** Please allow extra time when dropping of your children for the first time at OSHC. As well require forms to be checked and signed.

We value parent feedback and ideas for the program if you have any questions or inquiries please do not hesitate to come and see us. We also have a journal located near the sign in table; feel free to write down any feedback for the service.

Please ensure all children's clothing and belongings are named to ensure it gets returned, if lost.

## Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green

Miss Frances will be taking on the role of sustainability president this year. She will be guiding the children to increase their awareness of conservation of our OSHC resources. These include paper, cardboard, water and electricity.

## What to do if your child is absent from After School Care:

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please call or send us a message on 0412 203 004

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to ask.